
      2023-2024 College Planning Series  
The New Hampshire Higher Education Assistance Foundation (NHHEAF) is available to work with families to

support the college and financial aid application process. ORHS works closely with a representative from
NHHEAF to offer evening College Planning Programs. No registration is required. We hope you'll join us in the

ORHS Auditorium for these evenings.

Oyster River High School 

55 Coe Drive, Durham, NH

603-868-2375

Senior College Night: Tuesday, September 12th at 6:00pm
This session is intended to educate high school seniors and their families about the
college admission process. Whether you need a quick refresher after the summer or
this is the first time you are thinking about college, we’ll share everything you need
to know to navigate your college application journey. Be sure to attend your high
school’s financial aid session as well! Attendees will also receive NHHEAF’s
Admissions Insider.
Financial Aid Night: Tuesday, October 10th at 6:00pm
Join a college & career expert from NHHEAF’s Center for College Planning for
this informative presentation! This session will help families navigate through
the federal financial aid process including the FAFSA, explore what type of
additional aid is available, review scholarship searches and highlight the
importance of meeting deadlines. Attendees will receive NHHEAF’s Financial
Aid Insider.

Paying for College 101: Thursday, April 18th at 6:00pm
This session is ideal for students and families navigating how to pay for college next
year. We encourage attendees to bring the student’s offer letters with you as we will
walk through how to analyze what the student was offered, including loans, grants,
and scholarships. If you do not have an offer letter yet, that’s fine! We will provide a
sample for you to use.
We’ll also discuss additional funding/financing options, as well as review what
repayment may mean to your family. All attendees will receive Funding Options
handouts.


